Lake Jane Estates

Volume I, Issue I

February 1998

PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Spring is approaching and with the nicer weather, there will be more people, both kids and adults in the parks and walking through the neighborhood. So please keep and eye out and keep your speed down.

The bridge project is coming along nicely. Watch for your opportunity to help build our new bridge.

Another reminder that all board meetings are held on the third Thursday of each month, these are open to anyone. So please come and give us your ideas and concerns. The next meeting is February 19th at 7:00 PM at the Bonney Lake Library. Hope to see you there!

PARK REPORT

The landscapers have been very busy, and our park is looking better every day. Trees and shrubs are being pruned and lots of cleaning is being done. The islands are also being whipped into shape for the summer.

The open drainage ditches in the lower park have been replaced with closed drainage which is working much better. We would like to thank all of those people who spent their weekend digging by hand in mud up to their knees and running the backhoe. Some of those people are Keith Arionus, J.R. Schaan, Joe Richards, Jeff Gubbe, Terry Borg, Roy Voelker, Annette Goes, and John Goes. Carol Voelker was kind enough to provide a hot lunch for a very muddy and grateful crew.

Vandalism continues to plague the park. Three picnic tables were rolled down the sledding hill and damaged during the last snow. Beer parties etc., and litter are an on going problem. Please remember that these are your facilities and that your home owners dues are paying to repair this vandalism. Lets all try to be active. by watching for these senseless and destructive acts and reporting them to the police. This is your neighborhood and your park. Lets keep it a safe place for our children and families. Thank You!





LAKE REPORT

Yes the bridge is missing, at least part of it is. Never fear it will be replaced. The old bridge was torn down because it was considered unsafe. The architectural drawings have been submitted to the city for approval. We are waiting for this and more bids on the bridge. Once again this work is done by volunteers! So if you would be interested in helping please contact Jeff Gubbe at 891-0602 or Dennis Fite at 863-1385.

There will be a fish plant this spring. Please remember guests must pay a user fee of \$2.00 per day or \$5.00 per week. We have a lot of non members fishing from our shores and this means fewer fish for the members.

Lake Jane Estates Board of Directors 97/98

Officers

President

President Vice-President Treasurer Secretary	Terry Hegel Keith Arionus Beth Schaan Venessa Borg	863-7564 863-5639 863-7026 863-1472
Board Members		
Park	9)	
Position # 6	Annette Goes	891-2239
Position # 2	Roy Voelker	891-9166
Position # 1	Joe Richards	862-5765
Lake		
Position # 4	Wendy Schwartznau	863-5740
Position # 8	Jeff Gubbe	891-0602
Position # 5	Dennis Fite	863-1385
Pool		
Position # 3	Melissa Gubbe	891-0602
Position # 7	Diane Davidson	862-1846
Position # 9	Janet Oliver	863-4151

Things To Know

Reservations for the park or pool, please call Melissa Gubbe at 891-0602.

Also we are planning the annual Lake Jane Garage sale. No date has been set at this time. More information to come in the next news letter.

For Sale

Echo GAS LEAF blower, \$75 Call Roy at 891-9166

HOT TUB (electric) Stay-Rite 4 man, with gray marble, and rebuilt motor. \$1,500 SWING SET, Sears double deluxe set. Comes with double seating, 3 swings, slide, rocker swing, and trapeze bar. In excellent condition. \$75 Call Melissa at 891-0602

"W W" GRINDER, CHIPPER, SHREDDER. 5.0 horse power - takes branches up to 3 inches in diameter. Works great, hardly used. Still clean. \$300 Call John Or Annette at 891-2239

WHAT DOES LAKE JANE ESTATES HAVE TO OFFER?

There are many amenities here at Lake Jane Estates. We have a forty acre park which includes a swimming pool, baseball diamond, basketball court, lighted tennis court, covered picnic area, plus a lake that is stocked with fish several times a year, and you are able fish year round. That's a lot for \$190 a year that. So get out and see the changes going on in the park. Remember there is always a need for members to help out with the projects, so please lend a hand!

LAKE JANE ESTATES
P.O. BOX 7453
BONNEY LAKE, WA. 98390





